
 



 

 

The Gender Sensitization Cell of the University of Lucknow conducted its second event in the series 

named Spaces with Kaavyom. It may be noted that this GenSen cell was created in 2020 by Ho'ble Vice 

Chancellor, Prof. Alok Kumar Rai and since its inception the cell has been working towards creating 

Gender equality in the campus.The program named Spaces started to initiate discussions of gender-

based violence, harassment, and gender equality among the students of the university. In their first 

event on 18 January, 2023, the theatre group Adamya performed a street play on the theme of intimate 

partner violence, eve teasing, peer pressure leading to violence in relations with the opposite sex, etc. 

The kaavyom performance was witnessed by approx 150 students. The performance was followed by a 

discussion among the Gender Sensitization Cell team, the performers and the audience on personal 

experiences with gender based violence.This presentation was named Insaan by Kavyom, under which 

the issue of women's independence was raised. The program discussed how our society restricts 

women, treats the transgender community,  patriarchy and its effect on boys and men, etc.  All the 

members of the Kavyom family were present during the program. The poetic lines written to reduce 

gender differences made a direct impact on the audience. Spectators also shared their doubts about the 

definitions of gender sexuality sexism. The Convenor of the cell Prof. Roli Misra from the Department of 

Economics and her team comprising Dr. Prashant, Dr. Anupama and Dr. Madri answered the audience's 

questions and encouraged everyone to speak out against any form of injustice they see around them. 

Professor Misra announced that the next program under the same initiative will be held next 

Wednesday, where in students will be able to share their poetry and other creative art forms to discuss 

the issue of gender equality. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Attendence (01.02.2023) 

 

 


